
 
East Ayton School 

3 Moor Lane,  

East Ayton,  

Scarborough  

YO13 9EW 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

Welcome to Class 2 and back to school!  

 

It’s feels like it’s been such a long time since we’ve had the children in class, it is so 

lovely to have them all back again! We’ve had a fantastic few days in class; the children 

have settled excellently and got back in to the everyday routines of school very well. I 

do hope they have been enjoying themselves.  

 

The purpose of this letter is to outline some of the key topics that we will be learning 

about over the next academic year. As well as, hopefully, answering any questions that 

you may have about the day-to-day school life but not had chance to talk to me about. 

Please find more information below and on the next page.  

 

Here’s to a fantastic year for the children! 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Dente 

 

 

Highlighted learning 

 

Theme/ Topic work – incorporated across English/ Reading/ Art 

Autumn (Hist/ Geog) Spring (Geog) Summer (Hist/ Geog) 

Who was the first 

person to walk on 

the moon? 

The 

Gunpowder 

Plot 

Exploring our 

Wonderful World 

Sensational 

Safari 
Grace Darling 

What’s it like to 

life by the 

Seaside? 

Autumn (Science) Spring (Science) Summer (Science) 

Everyday materials The Environment 
Animals inc. 

humans 
Plants 

Living things and 

their habitats 

 



Maths 

Autumn Spring Summer 

 

Place value 

Addition & 

subtraction 

2D shapes 

 

Addition and 

subtraction 

 

Position and 

direction 

 

Measurement: 

length 

 

Measurement: 

money      

Addition and 

subtraction 

 

3D shapes 

 

Measurement: 

time,  

 

Multiplication and 

division 

 

Measurement: 

money 

 

Fractions 

 

Word problems  

 

Statistics and data 

 

Addition and 

subtraction 

 

 Multiplication and 

division 

 

 Measurement time 

 

SATs 

 

Addition and 

subtraction 

 

Fractions 

 

Multiplication and 

division 

Measurement: 

capacity, mass, 

temperature 

 

 
Pick-ups 

 

- If you have arranged for someone else to pick up your child or they are going with 

another parent, please could you either let me know on a morning or give the office 

a call to confirm. 

 

Spellings 

 

- Spellings will be given out weekly on a Friday. These will then be checked the 

following Friday at school, with new words given accordingly so it would be great 

if they could practise at home.  

 

Home reading 

 

- Your child will have the chance to change their home reading book once a week, on 

a Thursday. It would be great if you could read with your child every night and, if 

possible, write some notes in their reading record. It could be just a small note 

to say your child is reading well or if there is a word or sound they are struggling 

with. Thank you so much, in advance.  

- As you may have seen, we have new home reading records this year – 

unfortunately, there will be a £2 charge if the records are lost, as the school will 

have to buy new ones to replace them. 

 

PE 

 

- This term, PE is on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

 


